From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcec:

Redacted

7/27/2012 11:40:44 AM

Ed Randolph (efr@cpuc.ca.gov) (efr@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
dif@cpuc.ca.gov (dif@cpuc.ca.gov); lra@cpuc.ca.gov (Ira@cpuc.ca.gov);
jtp@cpuc.ca.gov (jtp@cpuc.ca.gov)

Subject: PG&E's Response to Energy Division's Request for Copies of E-31 Bona Fide Offer

Letters

On July 27, 2012, PG&E sent its response to Energy Division’s letter of request, dated July 16,

2012, for copies of E-31 Bona Fide Offer Letters.

For details, see enclosed Attachments.

Redacted

\Brian Cherry]
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